
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Welcome to Year One and the new term. We hope you had a very enjoyable Summer break. Your 
child is now in Year  1 Hargreaves Class and will be taught by  Mrs Nicholson-Wright. They will 
also have Mrs Spearman Monday to Thursday and Mrs. Rogers on Fridays. 
 
Our Learning this Term will be focusing on “ New Beginnings”  which will involve many 
practical getting to know you activities.  The currriculum overview is also attached outlining 
our theme and activities for the first few weeks . Our theme will cover PSHE English, Maths, 
Geography, History, Music, and Art , which will link to the book “Here We Are” by Oliver 
Jeffries.  A letter detailing our next theme will be sent out in due course. 
 
R.E. Science and P.E. topics are outlined below: 
 
Science – Let’s investigate 
R.E. – Fruit of the Spirit - Peace 
P.E. – Dance and Ball Skills 
 
Please make sure your child brings their P.E. kits on Monday. They will take it home every 
Friday.  Please ensure your child has appropriate kit for outdoor lessons, especially when 
the weather becomes colder.  Shorts and T-shirts should always be worn for indoor P.E. 
Please make sure your child’s clothes are all labelled. The children are responsible for all 

their own clothes.   

 
Spellings will be practised in class for the first three weeks using the spelllings from the  
booklet, which has being sent home today with your child. After that spellings must be 
learned at home to be tested in class. 
 

Reading  will take place daily in the classroom and books will be changed weekly. Your child 
will be given their book on a specific day and they will need to be returned the following 
week. Please make sure you put the reading book and record in the plastic wallet provided. 
We ask that you support your child’s progress by reading regularly with them and 
completing the reading record when they have read to you.  
 
We look forward to working with you and supporting your child in getting the most from 
their education. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Nicholson- Wright,  Mrs Spearman and Mrs Rogers 
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